
BIG SPRING SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Student Services 
45 Mount Rock Road 
Newville, PA  17241 

(717) 776-2422 
 
 
March 31, 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
 
As Dr. Fry mentioned in his latest video message, Big Spring has formalized a Continuity of 
Education K-12 plan for delivering enrichment and learning remotely.  You are receiving this 
letter because your child has a 504 Plan/Service Contract, which requires the District to provide 
accommodations in order to ensure equal access to the general curriculum.    
 
My purpose in writing is to assure you that we will continue to implement any accommodations 
in your child’s Service Contract that apply to our remote learning model.  Those that do not 
apply or cannot be implemented in a remote learning setting will be implemented again when 
normal operation of school resumes.  If you have questions about this please contact your child’s 
case manager. 
 
Of course, the ability for us to provide interactive enrichment activities requires internet access 
as well as the ability to log into our various remote platforms.  If you do not have access or your 
child cannot log in and you have not already contacted us via our regular education request for 
printed copies please contact your child’s special teacher or call 717-776-2465. 
 
We will keep you informed of your child’s participation on these enrichment activities as well as 
any changes on a regular basis.  We look forward to partnering with you in the delivery of 
education during these unprecedented times. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
William Gillet 
Director of Pupil services 
 
 


